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Health Center Welcomes Experienced Dental Practioner  
New Dimensions in Health Care Proud to Have Long-Established Doctor Join Practice   

AMSTERDAM- New Dimensions in Health Care, a not-for-profit health center, serving the Montgomery 

County community and beyond, announced today that Dr. Judith Mori has joined their dental practice.  

Dr. Mori, DDS, has more than 32 years of dentistry knowledge, being a practioner since 1986 when she 

owned her own practice. Dr. Mori also brings with her vast years of experience working with different 

populations; children, the elderly and disabled.  

“New Dimensions in Health Care is honored to have such a distinguished and respected practitioner 

such as Dr. Mori join us,” said Health Center Director Dennis Yacobucci. “I look forward to having Dr. 

Mori part of the dental team and making a significant contribution to our patient care.” 

“I eagerly look forward to engaging with the community and getting to know those who have chosen 

New Dimensions as their go-to practice for dental needs,” said Dr. Mori. “Being a parent to a child with 

special needs has enriched my life tremendously. So, for me, working with our core population is just 

such a joy and honor.”   

Dr. Mori received her dental training at New York University College of Dentistry and completed her 

dental residency at Long Island College Hospital in Brooklyn, New York. 

About New Dimensions in Health Care 

New Dimensions in Health Care, Inc. (NDHC) operates a New York State Department of Health Licensed 

Article 28 Diagnostic and Treatment Center in Amsterdam, New York. Currently, NDHC provides the following 

services to approximately 6,500 patients in the surrounding community: Primary Care, General Dentistry and 

Podiatry. Specialty medical services such as Gynecology and Psychiatry, provided by consulting physicians, 

are available primarily to 860 individuals with disabilities. The health center is a National Committee for 

Quality Assurance (NCQA) Patient-Centered Medical Home (PCMH) recognized facility. 
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